TUALATIN ISLAND GREENS
GOLF CENTER & GRILL

MINI GOLF RENOVATION COMING THIS FALL

This Fall (hopefully October 1st) we will begih work on replacing ALL the turf on the
Mini Golf course! This will require us to close the Mini Golf for about 30 days.

Closure date to be announced soon. Until then, we are OPEN as usual and hope to

see you there! Thanks for your patience, we are excited for this renovation!
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